
Seminar on selling a business
As part of its Chamber EDucation program, the North Lake Tahoe
Chamber of Commerce in partnership with the Sierra Economic
Development Corporation is hosting a Thinking of Selling Your
Business Workshop on Aug. 31 from noon to 1:30pm at the Mark
Twain Cultural Center, 760 Mays Blvd., Ste. 10 in Incline
Village.

Deadline to register is Aug. 26.

This workshop is designed for those thinking of taking the
leap and selling their business or perhaps have received an
offer  they  can’t  refuse.  Attendees  will  learn  about  the
planning,  preparation,  communications  and  execution  when
selling  their  business  that  will  lead  to  a  positive,
profitable  life  transition.

The presenter is David Frazier, a partner at B2B CFO, the
largest financial consulting firm in the country with 184
partners in 39 states. Prior to B2B CFO, Frazier spent more
than 25 years in various executive positions in finance and
operations at large publicly traded companies.

The cost is $55/person (payable in advance by mail or credit
card), and participants need to bring their own lunch. To
register, call the Sierra Economic Development Corporation at
(530) 823.4703 or email info@sedcorp.biz.

This class will also be repeated Sept. 14 in Tahoe City at the
Tahoe City Public Utility District and Oct. 12 in Tahoe Vista
at Mourelatos Lakeshore Resort.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/08/seminar-on-selling-a-business/

